(623/2008) Shaun Berry - Re: Sacramento . Pagel

From: "Gavin Clackworthy" <clacky@iafrica.com>
To: "Shaun Berry" <SBerry@wc.sahra.org.za>
Date: 6/22/2009 3:15 PM

Subject: Re: Sacramento

ccC: <grgo@telkomsa.net>

Dear Shaun,

Many thanks for your e-mail and we ook forward to working with you on the
site,

Our intentions during the pre-disturbance survey are as follows:-

1.  To magnetometer survey the exact location of the main concentration of
iron cannons 1,4 kms out to sea.

2. To establish the wreck scatter line towards the shore.
3. To locate the two anchors in the surf zone.
4. Torecord GPS co-ordinates of all the prominent features.

5. To iocate with either magnetometer or by on site inspection, the
stern section of the vessel

8. To establish our base and triangulation methods for ease of recording
the site comprehensively.

7. To set up base camp and move eguipment to the nearest slip way.

8. To continue with in-depth study and research on the vessel.

We only have the next 6- 8 weeks of window period for good weather, and then
failing that, to be prepared for February to August 2010,

The weather in that area is extremely fickle and we would have fo be

available to mobilize within a 24 hours notice period. | would suggest that

you provide me and Steven Valinetine or Tommy Botha your telephone number so
that we can stay in touch and co-ordinate transport.

We thank you for your interest in the project and look forward to meeting

you on site.

Kind regards

Gavin Clackworthy

----- Original Message -----
From: "Shaun Berry" <SBerry@wc.sahra.org.za>
To: <Clacky@iafrica.com>



